
 
 

 
 

To                                               Date: 4 June 2024 

 

The Manager 

BSE Limited 

P. J. Towers, Dalal Street 

Mumbai-400001 

(BSE Scrip Code:543270) 

The Manager, 

NSE Limited, 

Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex, 

Bandra (E), Mumbai- 400051. 

(NSE Symbol: MTARTECH) 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

 

Unit: MTAR Technologies Limited 

 

Sub: Change of e-mail ID for handling investor grievances.  

Ref: Intimation under regulation 30 and regulation 46 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and 

Disclosure requirements) Regulations, 2015. 

 

           *** 

 

With reference to the subject cited, this is to inform the Exchanges that with the appointment of the 

new Company Secretary and the Compliance Officer of the Company with effect from 1 June 2024, 

the Investor contact details is hereby changed to naina.singh@mtar.in. 

 

Further, the aforementioned e-mail ID for handling investor grievances has been updated on the 

website of the Company. 

 

Kindly take the same on your records. 

 

Thanking you. 

 

Yours faithfully,  

For MTAR Technologies Limited 

 

 

 

 

Naina Singh 

Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
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